


The College will clarify expectations for staff, students, visitors and external service 
providers/contractors prior to returning to campus using various communication channels.  
The College will provide online orientation to prepare students, faculty and staff for the return 
to campus. The orientation will address the expectations of students and employees as well as 
outline the college health and safety protocols.  
 

 

Joint Health and Safety 

Sault College will continue work with the Joint Health and Safety Committee to review and 
outline plans for the safe opening and operation of their campuses. The committee will 
consider direction provided by the local public health authority as well as guidelines from 
provincial and federal governments.  
 
Pre-Screening 
Prior to attending campus, all individuals will be required to complete a COVID-19 self-
assessment.  External service providers/contractors will also be asked to complete the self-
assessment.   
 
Signage and other means of communication will be used to advise College community members 
who are either symptomatic and/or have been advised by Public Health to self-isolate, that 





/emergency-plan
/vaccination-varsity-athletics-policy
/vaccination-policy
mailto:rachel.macdonald@saultcollege.ca


Resources for Mental Health Support : 

 

mailto:studentsupport@saultcollege.ca
http://www.imwell.ca/
https://www.guard.me/keepmesafe.php
http://www.algomapublichealth.com/
https://www.ontario.ca/page/2019-novel-coronavirus
https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/diseases/flu-influenza/health-professionals.html
https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/diseases/flu-influenza/health-professionals.html

